
8:45 am                                                     January 26,  2020     

PLEASANT VALLEY  

CHURCH OF THE BRETHREN                 

GROWING TOGETHER IN CHRIST’S SPIRIT                       

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Gathering Music 

Life of the Church 

*Songs of Praise              From the Inside Out 

Glorious Day 

Scripture Reading         1 Corinthians 1:10-18 

Confession                                                                                    Insert 

Video Reflection 

In Prayer Together 

Prayer Song                             I Will Rise  

Children’s Time 

Sharing Our Gifts 

Scripture Reading              Matthew 4:12-23 

Sermon                             Breaking Foolishness 

*Song of Celebration    More Than Conquerors 

*Benediction 

 

 

 

Michael Scrogham  -  Director of Contemporary Music   

Rebecca House  -  Worship Leader                                                                                            

Daniel House  -  Preacher  

 

*Those who are able are invited to stand.  

 

11:00 am                                                      January 26, 2020      

 

PROCLAIMING THE GOOD NEWS 

BY BEING CHRIST IN THE WORLD  

 

 

 

Prelude 

Life of the Church 

*Hymn                Brethren, We Have Met to Worship                          8 

Scripture Reading       1 Corinthians 1:10-18 

Confession                                                                                    Insert 

Video Reflection 

In Prayer Together 

Anthem        Fill This House With Grace    words & music, Joe Martin                                     

“Lord we empty now our temples leaving hate and fear outside.                       

Fill us with your Holy Spirit, come inhabit ev’ry space.” 

Children’s Time 

Sharing Our Gifts 

 Offertory Invitation 

 Offertory                                                                                                 

 Hymn        God, Whose Purpose Is to Kindle                        135 

 Prayer of Dedication 

Scripture Reading           Matthew 4:12-23 

Sermon                          Breaking Foolishness 

*Hymn                   Open My Eyes, That I May See                          517 

*Benediction 

*Postlude 

 

Jeremiah Padilla  -  Pianist/Organist                                                                                                                                                      

David Tate  -  Director of Music   

Rebecca House   -  Worship Leader                                                                                             

Daniel House  -   Preacher  

 

*Those who are able are invited to stand.  



 Pat Harrold  Millard Driver     
John Childs                 Karen Meyerhoeffer 
Martha Stout  Alden Wilson         
Karen Wyrick 
Sue Whisman, mother of Matt Whisman     

   

                                
 

Open: Thursday-Friday: 10am-5pm &                                                       
Saturday: 10 am  -  4 pm                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Stop by and visit, browse and shop;                                                                 
enjoy lunch in the café (served until 2 pm)   

 Packing downstairs on                                     
Wednesdays at 5:30 pm for all who can help.                                                  

Pleasant Valley is providing pudding cups 
and ramen noodles. Questions?                              

See Barbara Glovier 

Get your hightops and Jordans laced back up!                                           
Pleasant Valley is starting something new for 2020………                      

an Adult Men’s Basketball Team.                                                         
Games will be played twice (2x) a week from March through May 

at Eastern Mennonite High School.                             
If interested, please contact                             

James Hall by February 1st, 2020 at                              
jehall8084@gmail.com                                                     

or call/text (540) 569-6263.  

Sunday, February 9, 2020 
                                                                                                 

9:30 am Sunday School 
10:30 am Combined Worship and 
Congregational Business Meeting 

Followed by Covered Dish Luncheon 

 

Raising the Roof: Widening Our Wings 
Our building project pledges and donations are coming in! 

The poster in the narthex shows our giving progress .                                  
Be sure to check it out each Sunday.  

Donations may be mailed to the church office or placed in 
the pew envelopes and then put in the offering plate.                                                                                                       
Donations can be turned in through January 31, 2020.                                       

Donations as of January 19, 2020 are $132,000.                                    
May God continue to direct us as we                                                    
Raise the Roof and Widen Our Wings                                                       
to do HIS work within our community. 

At the Shenandoah District Disaster Auction in May, school                         
supplies are put into 1,000 cloth bags for needy children across 
the world. Cloth school bags are needed for this project. If you 
can sew and could make some of these bags, it would 
be greatly appreciated. The directions for making the 
school bags are on the table in the narthex.                                                                          
There is some fabric available at the Shenandoah           
District  office. If you are interested in helping, please      
contact Ed & Karen Huffman (908-9111 or 908-1564). 

Eastern Mennonite University invites you to an                                       
At-A-Glance Campus Visit on Monday, February 17th.                           

You’ll receive a campus tour and information session that                    
provides an overview of EMU and the                                                            

admissions/financial assistance process.                                                                                      
Register online at https://emu.edu/admissions/campus-visit/.                                                                          

mailto:jehall8084@gmail.com


   Our Church Today  
 

                 8:45 am Contemporary Worship 

      9:50 am Sunday School   

    11:00 am Traditional Worship 

   Jr. High Youth Gathering 

      

 

   Our Church this Week 

 Monday Church Office closed   

 Tuesday 

 3:30-5:45 pm PV at Verona Food Pantry   

 Wednesday 

 5:30 pm Packing for BackPack Pals, downstairs 

 7:00 pm Adult Choir 

 8:00 pm Handbell Choir  

 8:00 pm Praise Team   

            Thursday 

 6:15-7:45 pm FH reserved/Young Life  

 Friday     

   8:00 pm AA 

 Saturday 

 8:00 am   

    

   Next Sunday    
    8:45 am Contemporary Worship 

    9:50 am Sunday School   

  11:00 am Traditional Worship 

 12:15 pm Church Board Meeting/BYOLunch 

      

         

    Last Sunday :  
 Attendance:   Combined Worship: 139 

 Offering:   $ 3,864.50   (Envelopes and Loose) 

   $ 5,000.00   (Roof) 

   $    100.00   (Youth Fund) 

   $    833.33   (Mtn. View payment) 

  2020 Weekly Budget Needs:  $6,734 

Pleasant Valley Church of the Brethren 
91 Valley Church Road, Weyers Cave, VA 24486 

Email: pvcob.alive@gmail.com   Web: PleasantValleyAlive.org                         

Wifi guest access: (network) pvcobguest (password) christisalive                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

(540) 234-9921                                                                                                 

Daniel House, Pastor (540) 430-2088 

Rebecca House, Youth Pastor (540) 430-2089                                        

Anne Bowman, Administrative Assistant                                                         

  David Tate, Director of Music  

Jeremiah Padilla, Pianist/Organist                                                                                                                                                       

Michael Scrogham, Director of Contemporary Music  

Winter Camp  -  February 7-9 
All 3rd-8th graders are invited to join us for 

Winter Camp!                                                          
It’s just like summer camp, but with snow 
tubing, hot chocolate, and a movie night!                                                                    

The weekend includes camp activities like 
vespers, morning watch, Bible study, nature, crafts singing, 

games, and of course, great food and fellowship.                                         
The cost for the weekend is just $120 and includes lodging, 
meals and snacks, snow tubing ticket, camp activities, staff  

leadership, a group photo, and an apparel item.                                        
Registrations are due by January 31st.  

Registration forms are on table in the narthex or                                      
visit our website at www.brethrenwoods.org/wintercamp 

Caving Adventure Day  -  February 15                                             
Add some adventure to your year with day programs featuring 

caving, canoeing, tubing, rock climbing, and the challenge 
course! Individuals, pairs, and groups are welcome.                                                                                          

Head underground for the first adventure… we’ll gather at                
12:30 pm at the Bridgewater Church of the Brethren and travel to 

a cave site for this half-day beginner caving adventure with       
WildGuyde Adventures. We should be back by 6 pm.                             

Minimum age for all participants is 10  (those under 15 years old 
or in 9th grade must be accompanied by a parent/guardian). 

Cost is $40 per person and includes leadership, transportation, 
headlamp, caving helmet, and some additional gear.                               

Contact camp for more details.                                                                        
Registrations are due by January 31st. 


